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Thank you for your letter of 21 February regarding a new renal unit at Prince Charles
Hospital.

My officials are working closely with the Health Board and the Renal Network to find a cost
effective solution for the replacement of the Renal Dialysis facility at Prince Charles
Hospital, which can be operational as soon as possible.

The situation at Prince Charles Hospital is, as you may be aware, rather complex, due to
the significant capital investment and consequential construction activity already taking
place at that site. The Health Board is also developing proposals for a further £100 million
investment in the main hospital.

We have to be mindful of these issues in finding a solution for the Renal Unit. Consequently,
a number of different site options and procurement routes have to be explored.
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